
              

           

 

 

March 2              Festival Choir Concert, 7 p.m. 

March 6              Activity Free Night 

March 8              Meet the Coach, 6 p.m. 

March 10              Records Day/No Students 

March 13 -  17     Spring Break/No School 

Upcoming Events 
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Dear Parents: 

 

The month of March marks a time in schools throughout our area for Spring Break and 

weôll begin our Spring Break later this month.  Iôve shared the following information prior 

to Spring Break in previous years, and Iôm convinced that itôs important for us to remain 

diligent and aware of the responsibility we have as adults regarding this time.  For parents, 

especially parents of juniors and seniors, you are faced with rather important decisions 

during this time regarding your childôs activities during spring break.   

 

Spring break started many years ago as a time for college students to relax and break away 

from their studies.  However, spring break is increasingly involving high school age    

students and for the past several years has gained the reputation of being a time for      

unsupervised risk taking.  Many high school students make poor decisions and place 

themselves at risk by agreeing to and engaging in activities before they have the maturity 

to handle the situations that occur during spring break.  As Walt Mueller, author of      

Understanding Todayôs Youth Culture states, ñThe underlying philosophy for how spring 

break is marketed and experienced is ï no rules.ò   

 

Whether or not your child is traveling during spring break, the issue of safety is of utmost      

importance.  The National Youth Anti-Drug Media Campaign cites reports showing that 

more teens start using marijuana, cigarettes and alcohol for the first time between the 

spring and summer months ï prime time for teens on Spring Break and time unsupervised 

by parents or teachers.  The reports also show that teen girls are more vulnerable than 

boys when it comes to engaging in risky behaviors.  The organization offers several tips 

for parents when visiting with their children regarding spring break: 

 

¶  Set rules, especially no alcohol or drugs. 

 

¶  Prepare your children, especially with respect to protecting themselves and how  

 to handle pressure situations. 

 

¶  Keep monitoring and asking questions ï know your childôs itinerary and how to           

 immediately get in touch with him or her. 

 

As Iôve reiterated many times, for the most part our students continually make positive 

decisions.  However, please keep in mind that a non-supervised spring break trip or     

activity for high school students can have serious consequences and even the best        

individuals can fall victim to poor choices.  As parents it is our responsibility to help our 

children make good decisions regarding spring break activities and talk through their 

plans with them.  Please take time prior to spring break as an opportunity to have these 

conversations with your child. 

 

Regardless of what your children have planned for spring break, it is important to keep 

communicating with them and providing them with rules, expectations, and information 

so that they can enjoy the time away from school while staying safe.  Best wishes for a 

relaxing and safe spring break! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kevin Keltner. Ed. D. 

Principal 
 

 

 

Fort Zumwalt South High School 

Newsletter 

MARCH 13 - 17 



FROM OUR ASSISTANT PRINCIPALS 

 

CLASS OF 2017 

 
You officially have a last day of school.  

May 17th will be the last day you walk 

through the doors of Fort Zumwalt South 

as a high school senioréas long as you 

donôt decide you want to have a skip day 

between now and then.   If you do that, 

you will go until May 18th, and let me tell 

you, you will not want to be here in May.  On the 17th 

(hopefully) you will finish your last final examination and 

leave the school feeling excited but maybe a bit overwhelmed 

as well.  I will be sad to see the Class of 2017 go, but it is 

exciting  to  plan  your  graduation  festivities.   Graduation   

rehearsal is tentatively scheduled for Friday, May 19th.  We 

are already working hard to ensure that your graduation is 

memorable.   Remember to make wise choices the rest of this 

school year.  You donôt want to jeopardize missing any of the 

pomp and circumstance of your last few months here.  Prom, 

graduation, Grad Night all are awesome events that you will 

remember forever.  Donôt do anything that may jeopardize 

making these memories.  You all have been an outstanding 

class for the past four years.  I know your last few months 

will leave a positive mark on South High School!   

 

     Dr. Angie Hahn 

    Assistant Principal 

CLASS OF 2019 
 

Perhaps youôve heard this before, ñSit 

down, buckle in, and keep all hands and 

feet inside as itôs going to be a wild ride.ò 

While Iôm sure many of you have heard 

these words in some form or another used 

at the amusement parks, I feel these 

words are fitting as they accurately depict 

the few remaining days we have this school year. Case and 

point, March 9th is the last day of 3rd quarter. This is followed 

by our spring break. When we return to school for the start of 

4th quarter, there will only be 44 school days left before final 

exams start.  Time certainly does fly by when youôre having 

fun. 

 Speaking of fun, we had a fantastic winter formal 

dance this past Saturday. School spirit was on full display 

leading up to the dance. As many of you know the class of 

2019 were   runners up for the winter formal spirit stick  

competition for the 2nd year in a row.  Iôm so very proud of 

you all. A big thank you to all who participated in our spirit 

competitions. Spring extra curriculars are upon us. As the 

weather changes, I encourage you all to take in a game, 

watch a concert, or attend a show and support your Bulldogs! 

 

Mr. Joe Serles 

Assistant Principal 

CLASS OF 2018 
 

With the fourth quarter fast approaching, 

it is time to put your studies in high gear. 

It is imperative to stay on top of your     

assignments and plan accordingly to 

study for exams. If you find that you 

need help, please take advantage of the 

A+ tutoring that is provided every day 

after school. 

 When you do have some free time, come cheer on 

the many sports that are just starting up for the spring season.  

If you are interested in joining a spring sport, do it!  You will 

not regret it. 

 If you need anything, please stop by my office and I 

can assist you with all your questions and concerns.  I am 

sure that I donôt have to remind you that spring break is from 

March 10th through the 17th.  Rest up on your  much needed 

break and be ready to come back to finish your junior year. 

 

    Mrs. Laticia Garbarini 

Assistant Principal 

CLASS OF 2020 
 

Wow, itôs hard to believe that March is 

here already!  Hopefully, the cold weather 

is behind us and warmer days are ahead!  

Be sure to stay on top of your grades as 

3rd quarter will be ending on March 9, 

which is right around the corner!  

Spring Break is also right around the    

corneréit begins at the end of the school day on Thursday, 

March 9, and extends through March 19.  School resumes on 

Monday, March 20.  Spring also means sports and activities, 

so be sure to support your fellow Bulldogs by attending one 

of these events. 

 As always, if I can be of assistance in any way, 

please do not hesitate to come see me! 

 

Mrs. Stephanie Goellner 

Assistant Principal 

 



FBLA NEWS 
 

The Life Smarts Team traveled to Jefferson City on February 23rd to       

compete in the Missouri State Life Smarts Competition where they finished 

in 6th place.  The team members included Sarah Badwan, Avery Hasten, Jami 

Pickle, Savannah Pleasant and Kyle Potts.  Congratulations! 

 

Members are currently taking Online Tests for the FBLA MO State          

Conference being held in Springfield in April.  Others are preparing their 

presentations to be submitted for judges grading in the next few days. 

 

A big THANK YOU to all that participated in the Chick-Fil-A Challenge  

during the month of February.  SHS rocked the socks off the other Zumwalt 

high schools.  Final totals are not in yet, but as of February 24th, South had 

over $3,000 in sales, North at $1,500, West at $1,200 and East at $500.  The 

money raised will be used to help pay for expenses at the FBLA National 

Leadership Conference to be held in Anaheim, California.  Once again, 

thanks so much! 

 

SENIOR CLASS NEWS 
 

THE CITY MUSEUM FIELD TRIP IS COMING!  After spring break,  

members of the senior class will be able to sign up for the field trip to the 

City Museum on Wednesday, April 19, 2017.  The last day to sign up for this 

field trip will be Friday, April 7, 2017. 

 

The cost for the field trip is $10.00, which covers the transportation fee.  The 

senior class will pay for the admission fee and lunch while at the City       

Museum. 

 

Permission forms and money must be turned in together to Ms. Vincent in the 

Senior Office before April 7, 2017. 



Get Involved and Join a Club!  
 

Anime Club 

Art Club 

Band 

Bulldog Connection 

Chess Club 

Color Guard 

DECA 

Drama Club 

Educators Rising 

Fall Percussion 

FBLA 

FCCLA 

Foreign Language Club 

Gaming Club 

Glee Club 

Jazz Band 

Junior Class 

National Honor Society 

Newspaper 

Orchestra 

SADD 

Scholar Quiz Bowl 

Senior Class 

Speech Club 

Student Council 

Technology Student Association 

Vocal Music 

Winter Guard 

Winter Percussion 

Writerôs Club 

Yearbook 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

2016 - 2017 ACT TEST DATES 

April 8, 2017 

June 10, 2017 

 

PREP CLASS FOR THE  

APRIL 8, 2017 

ACT TEST 
 

Registration Deadline is 2/24/17 
 

Class is from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. on: 

February 28, 2017 (Class ends at 9:30 p.m. - Pre-Test) 

March 7, 2017 

March 21, 2017 

March 28, 2017 

April 4, 2017 

 

 

@FZSCounseling 
§ College & Career Visits 

§ Testing Dates & Deadlines 

§ Scholarships, Etc... 

Spring Sports 
Baseball 

Boys Golf 

Girls Soccer 

Boys Tennis 

Girls & Boys Track 

Boys Volleyabll 



GRAD NIGHT MEETING 
NEXT MEETING: MARCH 21, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 
A parent committee will meet each month at 6:30 p.m. in the South High 

School Library.  This committee works throughout the school year raising 

necessary funds  for this graduation night event.   Past prizes awarded to 

seniors include laptop computers, flat screen TVõs, mini refrigerators, etc.  

We encourage all parents to get involved and help to create a fun and drug 

free celebration.  Should you have questions regarding Grad Night please 

contact Dr. Angie Hahn at 636-978-1212. 

COUNSELING DEPARTMENT NEWS 
 

 

College Representatives Visiting South High: 

 

Missouri University of Science & Technology March 7  6th Hour 

Truman State University     March 8  4th Hour 

Webster University     March 9  3rd Hour 

Fontbonne University     March 21  4th Hour 

Ranken Technical College    March 21  3rd Hour 

St. Louis University     March 27  2nd Hour  

 

If you wish to meet with a college representative or attend a career presentation, you 

MUST sign up in the counseling office prior to the date.  If it is a lunch visit just stop 

by their table during your lunch.  No need to sign up. 

 

West High College Fair:  Thursday, March 2, 2017, 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. in the   

commons. 

 

Job Fair:  Thursday, March 16, 2017, 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at the Renaud Spirit 

Center in OôFallon. 

 

SAVE THE DATE - Wednesday, May 3, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. - SENIOR AWARDS NIGHT! 



Yearbooks  
 
The price for a yearbook is now $65.  Information on yearbook 
packages is available on the school website. Yearbooks may also 
be purchased ONLINE . To order online, go to:  

 

www.Balfour.com 

You'll see "Shop Your School" 
Type in the name of your school 
Fort is spelled out (Use Fort not Ft.)  

Select your school 
After that you'll select yearbook to purchase  

 

The Fort Zumwalt School District is now hiring in the following areas 

qualified applicants for the 2016 - 2017 school year: 

¶ Bus Drivers 

¶ Bus Monitors 

¶ Cook Helpers 

 

To Apply: 
 
1. Log onto www.fz.k12.mo.us 
 
2. Click on Work for FZSD,  then click on                                                                              
ñEmployment Opportunitiesò 
 
3. Look for the job you are interested in, click on apply. 
 
4. Click on "Apply for this Position" 
 
5. Click on Create New Account and Apply 

http://www.balfour.com/
http://k12.mo.us/









